
19/11/2020 

MR John Lamble 
8 / 185 Walker ST 
North Sydney NSW 2060 
jlamble@bluewaterprod.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

We submitted a submission in the original round and that still stands as far as we are 
concerned as the revised plans do not seem to have changed in any significant way. The 
council MUST address the concerns of height and loss of trees and natural habitat for the 
proposal. 

Sent: 19/11/2020 7:06:19 PM
Subject: Online Submission


